FSCOT Minutes

The meeting came to order at 3:30 p.m., May 4, 2010, Union 204

Attendance
Membership:

Don Crawford, Architecture

Michael Raine, Business Administration
Tweed Ross, Education (Chair)

Julia Keen, Engineering

Mark Stadtlander, Extension

Andrea Blair, General University

Mark Grinter, General University
Chihyung OK, Human Ecology

Jamene Brooks-Kieffer, Library

Alysia Starkey, Technology and Aviation
Ann Knackendoffel, Education

Dave Rintoul, Arts & Sciences

Approval of Minutes
Tweed sent out the wrong file for the minutes for March 23™. The committee will review them
with this set of minutes and send any corrections or notations to Tweed.

New Business

No New Business

Old Business

Julia Keen and Mark Grinter reported on the progress of the CIO search. Three
recommendations went forward to the Provost as acceptable. No time has been established for an
announcement of the new CIO for Kansas State University

Dave Rintoul was unanimously elected by acclamation to be chair of FSCOT for the 2010-2011
year.

Tweed thanked the committee their for fine work and expressed how much he had enjoyed
working with them and getting to know them over the past few years.

The members of FSCOT wish to express their sincere appreciation for Tweed's leadership of and
long service to the committee and to recognize his commitment to the concerns of the faculty and the
work of the university.

The meeting adjourned at 4:10 p.m.

Next Meeting - May 18 or August 17



